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All bidders are required to acknowledge addenda in the appropriate section of the bid documents.  

Failure to do so may result in rejection of the bid. 

Notice to Prospective Bidders 

 

MANCHESTER-BY-THE-SEA PUBLIC LIBRARY - GENERATOR PROJECT  

15 UNION STREET 

MANCHESTER-BY-THE-SEA, MA 01944 

   
  
The attention of bidders submitting bids for the above subject project is called to the following 

addendum to the specifications and drawings.  The items set forth herein, whether of omission, 

addition, substitution, or clarifications are all to be included in and form a part of the bid submitted. 

 

 

SECTION 1: GENERAL 
 

1.01 THE GENERAL BID OPENING HAS BEEN CHANGED:  Sealed bids for the General 

Contract will now be received at Manchester-by-the-Sea Town Hall, DPW Office – Room 6, 

3RD Floor, 10 Central Street, Manchester-by-the-Sea, MA 01944, prior to 11:00 AM on 

November 13, 2024 after which time all bids will be opened and read aloud. 

1.02 REMINDER:  A Pre-Bid Conference shall be held at the Manchester-by-the-Sea Public 

Library, located at 15 Union Street, Manchester-by-the-Sea, MA 01944, on October 30, 2024 

at 10:00 AM.  A representative from the Town and BLW Engineers will be there to walk you 

through the site. 

 

 


